From: Scearce, Lynn

To: "Ceron. Heather"; "forney.kathleen@epa.gov"; "catherine_collins@fws.gov"; "meredith_bond@fws.gov";
"van.huang@dnr.state.ga.us"; "mpitrolo@fs.fed.us"

Cc: Pell, Leigh

Subject: FW: NEW APPLICATION NO. 0310583-001-AC-FL-PSD-426, JACKSONVILLE LIME FACILITY

Date: Friday, August 30, 2013 9:35:00 AM

New Application

Thank you.
Lynn

————— Original Message-----

From: EPOST_AIR_TAL@dep.state.fl.us [mailto:EPOST_AIR_TAL@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2013 4:27 PM

To: wharrisco@aol.com

Cc: nick.caggiano@carmeusena.com; tdavis@ectinc.com; Pell, Leigh; EPOST_AIR_TAL;
EPOST_AIR_NEDV@coj.net; Scearce, Lynn; EPOST_AIR_NED

Subject: NEW APPLICATION NO. 0310583-001-AC, JACKSONVILLE LIME FACILITY

Dear Applicant:

Our office has received the air pollution permit application that you submitted for the project described
below:

Facility Owner/Company Name: JACKSONVILLE LIME, LLC

Site Name: JACKSONVILLE LIME FACILITY

Project Name: AC021-NEW FACILITY-PSD-426

Project Description: Constuct and operate a lime manufacturing operation.
Application Project No: 0310583-001-AC

Application Received Date: 08/29/2013

Permit Application Processor: Leigh Pell

Permit Application Processor Phone: 850-717-9033

Permit Application Processor Email: leigh.pell@dep.state.fl.us

We will review the application in a timely manner and contact you soon if any additional information is
needed in order to process it. To avoid formal written requests for additional information, we
encourage our permit processors to contact you directly by e-mail or by phone to resolve any questions
or provide missing information. Our goal is to reduce the overall time required to process your
application. We appreciate your efforts to help us meet this goal by ensuring that your response to any
of our questions is timely, thorough and complete. If no additional information is required from you to
process the application, we will be sending you a draft of the permit for your review and comment.

If you have any questions, or if you received this email in error, please contact the Permit Application
Processor listed above by phone or e-mail. You may also schedule a meeting or teleconference with the
Permit Application Processor at any time during the application review process.

Best Regards,

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Air Resource Management

2600 Blair Stone Road, MS. 5500

Tallahassee, FL 32399

Tel. 850-717-9000

Please do not reply to this auto-generated email.
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